Swim-Up & Going-Up Ceremony and Celebration

To all members of 1st Merrickville’s Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, their parents, and their siblings:

May 25th, 2004 is a very important date to add to your calendar.

Everyone is invited to celebrate the Swim-Up of the White Tail Beavers to Cubs and participate in the Going-Up ceremony for our senior Cubs as they join the Scout Troop.

Full Details:

Date:
Tuesday May 25th, 2004

Time:
6:20pm

Location:
Beach next to the Canoe Club (rain location is the community centre)

Your youth have prepared an evening of songs, skits, and campfire treats.

The regular Beaver, Cub, and Scout meetings are canceled for the week of May 24th.

White tail Beavers should come with their Cub shirt under their Beaver vest as well as dressed in navy blue trousers and Cub belt. This is the required Cub uniform.

We will be having a display of Scouting related items on the verandah of the Canoe Club. Beavers, Cubs, Scouts, and their parents are encouraged to bring any Scouting items they have built (e.g. Beaver Buggies, Kub Kars, 18 Wheelers, paddles, etc) along with any trophies or old uniforms or mementoes.

Please bring your camera and a lawn chair.

In preparation for the Swim-Up, the White tail Beavers are also requested to attend the Cub meeting on May 19th. As always, your Beaver may attend the Beaver meeting as well that week. We will also be handing out information concerning our August Cub camp at this meeting.
Together in Scouting

Alex Beelich (Chil)

1st Merrickville Cubs







